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Oregonians collectively voted against this in bipartisan opposition. Why is our 

supermajority legislature still pushing an issue that voters on all sides rejected?! This 

is an absolute slap in the face. The very existence of this bill shows just how much 

contempt Democrats in the legislature have for the people of our once great state. 


